
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
            

Dear Parents,             20th October 2017 

 

As a Rights Respecting School and as Global citizens, we are always looking at ways for the children 

to gain an understanding of the need for equality and how injustice can be tackled by being agents of 

change which includes charities and the reason for them. 

 

This year we will focus on understanding both national and local charities. Our charities this term are: 

Macmillan trust, the Shoe Box Appeal, Wirral Food Bank and Children in Need. 

 

To show our support for Children in Need, the children will be able to dress wearing colourful spots 

on Friday 17th November. They can give money donations to the Rights Crew who will be at the gates 

with buckets on that morning.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and we encourage you to discuss rights with your children at 

home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Higgins-Carter 

RRS Lead Teacher 
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